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Before vote by mail, I always felt that our election system was secure.  The intimacy 

of the small precinct polling place, the ID check, knowing the person at the desk.  

Now, even as President Jimmy Carter has said, vote by mail is easily compromised 

by myriad entities.  Our Oregon system has for decades now eroded public 

confidence in our election system, which disenfranchises many.  Please, please, 

please take this step to restoring the integrity of our vote.  Vote yes on SB 210.  

Thank you. 


